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| declare that the authors of the present manuscript are non-native English speakers but the revision
of our manuscript has gone through editing by the Press and Communication department of our
hospitals in which a personnel member with a professional English language degree has reviewed the
manuscript . We have changed the manuscript according to his suggestions.
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